
 

 
 

September 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Buckler’s Mead Academy Open Day and Evening 
Thursday 2 October 2025 

 
I am delighted to provide you with our prospectus and details of our Open Days and Evening.   
 
At Buckler’s Mead we are committed to delivering “An Inspiring Education for All”.  We look 
forward to welcoming the families of our community to the academy to experience the inspiring 
education we provide. 

 
Buckler’s Mead Academy is a thriving secondary school, which continues to deliver excellent 
outcomes for all of our students. This was recognised in our recent Ofsted visit last year, where 
the academy was graded a strong ‘Good’ in all areas. Yet again our students achieved ‘record-
breaking’ GCSE results in 2025. I am very proud that more families now select Buckler’s Mead 
as their first choice of secondary school, and in the last few years we have welcomed over 150 
extra students.  

 
I look forward to meeting with parents and carers to share with you our ethos of ‘Sky-High 
Expectations’.  Our Open Mornings and Open Evening will be a chance to see this in action. 
There will be a range of masterclasses to enjoy, from live Science experiments and Cookery 
courses, sport sessions, Product Design demonstrations and musical performances as well as 
Drama workshops of our upcoming whole-school productions of ‘Treasure Island’ and 
‘Grease’. Parents and carers will also have the opportunity to speak with our talented and 
inspirational staff and our brilliant students. 

 
Open Days - Every Thursday in October: 
8.45 am – 10.15 am Guided tours of the academy    
11.15 am – 12.00 pm  
 
Open Evening - Thursday 2 October: 
5.00 pm – 7.30 pm Acting Headteacher’s Presentation and guided tour of subject  
                                        masterclasses.  
 
We hope you will be able to join us.  In the meantime, if you have any questions or would like 
to know more, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 

                
MR T YEATES 
Acting Headteacher 


